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Tuesday 5th March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are a group of Year 11 GCSE Citizenship pupils completing our Citizenship Action Project. For

our Project we are supporting the charity Herts Young Homeless.

Herts Young Homeless work with 16-24 year olds who are homeless, or at risk of homelessness

and those aged 10-15 whose families are at risk of relationship breakdown. They also work with

those aged 18+, including care experienced young people and those with mental health and

substance misuse challenges, with housing and support needs. Their services empower young

people to be able to deal with the difficult situations in their lives, giving them the ability and

confidence to 'do it themselves' and ultimately find stability.

Each year Herts Young Homeless like to provide all of their service users with an Easter Egg or box

of chocolates. This is always so greatly received and shows how supported they are by the

community whilst they are going through such a difficult time. We are therefore asking if you could

please donate either an Easter Egg or a box of chocolates that we could use to create gifts for the

young people using Herts Young Homeless over the Easter holidays. Please could you bring your

donations to Room 112. Please could we have all donations by Friday 22nd March. If you have any

questions, please email our teacher at mjackson@bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk.

Kind Regards,

The HYH GCSE Citizenship Team

“Pupils flourish and support each other to succeed”
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